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THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

  
 

In the matter of Carl R. Mills’ Request to  ) 
Maintain Water System Rate    )    File No. WR-2021-0177 
       ) 
 
 
 

STATEMENT REGARDING APPLICATION TO TRANSFER 
 
 COMES NOW Carl R. Mills, by and through his attorneys, and states as follows: 

 Mr. Mills is not asking the Commission to consider his April 6, 2021 letter as an application 

to transfer the water system. Mr. Mills may file such a request in the future if he is able to resolve 

outstanding matters. Mr. Mills file will file a request for transfer at that time, should such a 

resolution occur. 

 

HUSCH BLACKWELL LLP 
 
/s/Larissa M. Whittingham 
Bryan O. Wade Mo. Bar No. 41939 
Larissa M. Whittingham Mo. Bar No. 69417 
901 St. Louis St., Suite 1800 
Springfield, MO 65806 
Telephone: 417-268-4000 
Facsimile: 417-268-4040 
bryan.wade@huschblackwell.com 
Larissa.whittingham@huschblackwell.com 

Attorneys for Carl Richard Mills 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been delivered through the PSC’s 
electronic filing system to all parties and/or their counsel of record this 6th day of May, 2021. 
 
       /s/ Larissa M. Whittingham 
       Attorney 
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